
From: Tori Beth Black <toribethblack@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Page, Hankhpage@aging.sc.gov

Date: 6/20/2017 4:03:51 PM
Subject: Re: July 4th

Ah that's my bad then. Would you mind reaching out to the blowfish about throwing out the first pitch 
for either the 3rd or the 4th? The 3rd might actually work better but either would be great. 
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone 

From: Page, Hank 
Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 3:30:11 PM
 
To: Tori Beth Black
 
Subject: RE: July 4th 
 
The only thing I had written down from the meeting was that either Danny or the LG was possibly going to 
reach out to Bill Dukes to do something at Fort Jackson. Let me know if y’all want to me to reach out to the 
Blowfish for that specific game to see if we can arrange a first pitch and LGOA info table.
 
hp
 
From: Tori Beth Black [mailto:toribethblack@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 3:24 PM
 
To: Page, Hank 
Subject: July 4th
 
Did you ever reach out to the Blowfish about LG throwing the first pitch at the July 4th game? 
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone
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